8th January,1901

Desar Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 31st ultimo (/-

redting the testing of the anchor supplied in August last to
vour steamer "ETNA", and in reply beg to acquaint you that the
Committ=e have had the matter under fTurther consideration to-day,
and that under the cirecumstances you mention your proposal to have
/ /
; , Y
the anchor tested nupon the,0cec

nasion of the vessel's arrival at
a vort, whaea there i3 a Proving House recognised hy the Socisety
is agreed to.

I am,Dear Birs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary,

ssra.La Societa Anonima di Nav,., a Vap. Agrumaria Ftnea,

CATARTZTA.,




